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CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-5035

Engineering Services
300 Sixth Street
Telephone: (605) 394-4154
FAX: (605) 394-6636
Web: www.rcgov.org

MEMORANDUM
TO: Public Works Committee/City Council
FROM: Robert Ellis, City Engineer

THROUGH: Dirk Jablonski, Public Works Director

SUBJECT: Request authorization to seek engineering consultant proposals for
Eglin Street extension from East North Street to DOT entrance
(CIP # 50560-1470)

DATE: July 3, 2007

Engineering Services staff proposes to retain an engineering consultant to provide
project evaluation, design, bidding, and construction administration services for the
above referenced project. The project components include alignment
determination and design of Eglin Street. The project will include drainage, curb,
gutter, sidewalk, street lighting and minor water and sewer work.

Project funding is proposed from a combination of Sewer Enterprise, Water
Enterprise, and State/Federal-Aid Urban Systems STP. An initial project budget of
$1,134,000 has been identified to include both design and construction of
improvements. Construction is proposed to commence in 2008.
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